
Over the past month, our leadership team
here at UAlbany has been truly inspired

by the response of every member of our
campus community.

We want to express our

deepest appreciation and thank you all
for all that you have done.

I'm grateful for our faculty for making the
transition to remote teaching.

I'm grateful for all our student athletes
who've returned home and are maintaining

their focus on academic excellence.

For our amazing student leaders who have

risen to the occasion.

All the faculty,
staff, and students who continue to push

forward with their research scholarship.

For the dedicated essential employees

that have been keeping our campus
operational day in and day out.

For our diverse and inclusive community,
supporting each other during these

challenging times.

Thank you for your
support of the student emergency fund.

For our research in minority health
disparities.

Our dedicated staff who are adapting to new ways of doing business.

For all the ways the University at Albany has been able to support our local community.



And on the home front, I'm particularly thankful to have a
chance to spend time with some of my

favorite Great Danes.

For my co-workers at
home.

A loving family.

For my own Great Dane Chloe.

My wonderful family, friends
and colleagues.

Maximus gratias.

Gamsahabnida.

Motshakeram.

Slagivae.

Jen-koo-yea.

Shi-shi.

Mahalo and aloha.

Thank you!

Ke itumetse.

Efcharistó polý.

Go Great Danes!

You are the heart and soul of this
institution, so from the bottom of our

hearts, thank you very much.

Muchisimas gracias.

Okay that's a wrap, cut.


